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Chris Jordyn
W main st.
Niantic, CT 06357

April 26, 2010

David Stawick

Secretary, U.S. CFTC
Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing today in support of proposed rules now being considered by
federal regulators that would limit the size of positions that speculators
can take in energy markets.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Chris Jordyn


